
 

 

GNLL Manager/Player Block Policy 

 

Parents may request to have one manager or player “blocked” from selecting their player 

during the draft process. The request needs to be submitted in writing to the Player Agent and 

must detail the reason for the request. The request must be submitted no later than 5 days prior 

to the draft.  In order for a “block” to be considered, the player must have either played for or 

have direct experience with either the manager or player being blocked. All blocks will be 

considered and honored at the discretion of the Player Agent.  


